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Newsletter March / April 2018 

Staff News 

Holley has now gone on Maternity Leave! Sharon will be Room Leader in babies 

while Holley is away!  Radka should be back to work soon—we’ve missed her! 

What We Have Been Doing 

So far this year, we have spoken about our family and celebrated Chinese new 

year. Some of us have been to Tynwald Residential Home for games and nurse-

ry rhymes. Most of us also played in the snow, which some children experi-

enced for the first time!  

Staff Training 

Carly, Charley, Holly and Sally have updated their paediatric first aid. Vicki has 

been trained on the new General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR). We also 

have lots of training booked for March!  

Dates for Your Diary 

Thursday 1st March  

World Book Day 

17th-23rd March 

Sport Relief 

w/c 26th March 

Parent’s Meetings tbc 

Wednesday 28th March 

Last day of Term 4  

Thursday 29th March  

Nursery Closed Staff Development 

Day  

Friday 30th March 

Nursery closed – Good Friday 

Monday 2nd April 

Nursery closed – Easter Monday 

Monday 2nd – Friday 13th April 

Spring Holiday for little nursery  

Monday 16th April 

First day Term 5 for Little Nursery 

Monday 7th May 

Nursery closed Bank Holiday 

Friday 25th May 

Last day of term for Little Nursery 

 

 

Menu  
Our menu is available on our website, on the facebook group, on the par-
ents’ boards. You can also ask staff for a copy of our menu if you haven’t 
received one already. We will be switching from the winter menu to the 
summer menu from term 5 (16th April).  

Parent feedback  
We have parents’ feedback boxes by our parents’ boards in the nursery 
entrances. Please don’t hesitate to put a note in there! 

Occupations  
It would be fantastic if we could arrange for some parents to come and 
show children what they do for their job! Please speak to a  member of 
staff if you’re interested, or if you know someone else who might be!  

Mothers Day & Easter Crafts 
Children will be given the opportunity to make gifts at nursery, but we 
can’t ensure that all children will make one! Please remember that we 
focus on the process, not the product!  

Thank you 
We’d like to thank you for being so understanding when there were 
changes  caused by the snow and staff being unable to get to and from 
work safely. If you were asked to collect your child at 4pm instead of 6pm, 
please speak to Vicki or Anne to arrange replacement hours.  

Designated Safeguarding Leads 

 

 

 

 

 Carolyn Chivers      Vicki Dumont 

   Headteacher      Nursery Manager 

We have re-registered as a CIO (Charity Incorporated Organisation). 

Our New Registered Charity Number is 1175752 

Our New Ofsted Unique Reference Number is EY556679 



March / April 2018 Contact Info 

Manager email: vdumont@hythebay.kent.sch.uk 

Admin email: abutler@hythebay.kent.sch.uk 

Phone: 01303 267802  

Little Nursery Phone: 01303 260548 

Website: www.hythebaynursery.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let us know if you’re not yet able to access your child’s 

learning journal online! 

All we need is an email address. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be taking some of our preschool children  

to sing and play at Age UK & Tynwald Residential Home. 

Ask Vicki, Radka or Carly for more details. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are proud to announce that we have been awarded 

funding from the Shepway  Community Chest to improve our 

outdoors environment. 

Find Us On Facebook: 
 

Closed Facebook Group: 
Hythe Bay Children’s Centre Nursery Parents and Staff 

 
Public Facebook Page: 

Hythe Bay Children’s Centre Nursery 

Hythe Bay 

Designated  

Safeguarding  

Leads  Vicki Dumont 

Nursery Manager 

 Carolyn Chivers 

School  Headteacher 

Radka Davidova 

Nursery Deputy Manager 

Tracy Wild  

School Deputy Headteacher 

Carol Hughes 

School Deputy Headteacher 

Other Safeguarding Contacts 

The South Kent Education Safeguarding Team:  

Kroner House, Eurogate Business Park, Ashford, Kent, TN24 

8XU  

03000 41 56 48  

Local Authority Designated Officers  

03000 410888  

GCSXsafeguardingunit@kent.gcsx.gov.uk  

kentchildrenslado@kent.gov.uk.  

NSPCC : 

help@nspcc.org.uk 

0808 800 5000 


